
WEEKEND QUILT SHOWS

Loose Threads Quilt Guild's 24th Annual Quilt Show 
is open Friday, September 8th from 6:00pm to 9:00pm, 
Saturday, September 9th from 11:00 to 3:00pm and 
Sunday, September 10th from 10:00 to 2:30pm.  The 
show takes place at the Hebron City Hall and admission 
is free!

Common Threads Quilters Guild Quilt Show is also 
this weekend, taking place on Friday, September 9th 
and Saturday, September 10th in Hazen.

 SEPTEMBER 15 Elections/Challenge projects due
 OCTOBER 21-22 Girls’ Night In
 NOVEMBER 4-6 Capital Quiltfest
 NOVEMBER 17 Meeting
 DECEMBER 1 Christmas PartyFollow us on Facebook

About Us
Welcome to  Missouri 
Valley Quilt Guild!  MVQ 
was formed in 1986 to 
preserve, educate and 
expand the art of quilt 
making.

Meetings
 
Meetings are held on the 
third Thursday of every 
month, with the 
exception of July and 
December, at 6:30 pm.  
Guests and new 
members are welcome to 
attend our meetings.  

Our Board
President:
Sandi Washek

Past President:
Teresa Chase

Vice President:
Maxine Bondeson

Treasurer:
Michele Ripplinger

Secretary:
Phyllis Stoddart

Newsletter Editor:
Laurie Sheldon
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Email:  
missourivalleyquilters@gmail.com

Important  Dates

 September Meeting
  Thursday, September 15, 6:30pm

       House of Prayer

Elections will take place for the offices of 
President-elect, Treasurer and Newletter 
Editor.  The guild needs you!

Indigo challenge projects are due.  Bring any 
item that you have made using dyed indigo 
fabric.  All participants will receive a sweet 
treat!

DUES ($20) for the coming year are also due.

THANK YOU
To outgoing officers: 

President Sandi, 
Treasurer Michele, Past 
President Teresa and 

Newletter Editor Laurie.  
Your willingness to 

serve is appreciated!

WARM START
The committee thanks 
members for the 
generous donations 
made over the summer.  
Ten layettes were 
delivered to Mandan 
Custer Health in 
August.

Quilts are needed!

Program Ideas 
are needed.  Board 
members would like 
to hear suggestions 
from members.

A CHRISTMAS 
COMMITTEE IS 

NEEDED

https://www.facebook.com/missourivalleyquilters/
http://Missourivalleyquilters.com


“Some” of Barb 
Headrick’s

 MINUTES
Missouri Valley Quilt Guild
General Meeting Minutes

August 18, 2022

Treasurer’s report:  $7,080.79
Warm Start blaance $124.89 – always in need of more quilts and receioving blankets.
National Teacher Heather Peterson is scheduled; she has not sent contract back as of today.
Frozen Fabric Frolic:  February 19-23, 2023; information will be out next week.
Christmas Committee:  we will need to have a Committee in place at the September meeting.

Old Business:
We need officers!  All positions except Secretary are open.
Girl’s Night In:  October 21 and 22; Sandy will bring some samples of possible projects, or you can sew on your own.
State Fair was very successful. Congratulations to Rosemary’s granddaughers who received ribbons.
Bring your indigo finished projects to the September meeting.

New Business:
Sandy is talking about getting more people involved in entering the State Fair and doing a challenge – perhaps a banner 
to promote the Guild and we would put the names of winners on the banner each year.
Capital Quilters will host their annual Quiltfest November 4-6; Sally Manke will be their featured quilter.
Kathy Jaeger’s daughter Stacey was our guest and gave our Guild first chance at Kathy’s sewing room sale.
Tania Martin sugested we reimbuse Michelle for gas for her many trips picking up and taking quilts to Minot.  DelRae 
made a motion,   passed – we will pay Michelle $50 for this year and $50 for last year.
Show and Tell held – adjourned to enjoy our picnic.

Reported by:
Phyllis Stoddart, Secretary

Missouri Valley Quilt Guild
Board Meeting Minutes

September 7, 2022

Attendees:  Teresa, Michele, Maxine, Sandi and Laurie.
Treasurer’s report:  $6,980.79

Old Business:
Election of officers was discussed and the positions that need to be filled: Vice President, Treasurer, and Newsletter 
Editor.  The election process was reviewed.  Maxine will take over once elected.  The signature for the check book will 
need to be changed after the elections.

The guild needs to talk to Velma at the House of Prayer Church to provide them with the 2023 MVQ meeting dates, in 
writing.  The church needs to be informed by November.

Programs that are set for the next 3 months:
October 21 and 22 will be “Girls Night In.”  There will be a demo of a Folded Quilt Star and a quilted Pocket Prayer Quilt.  
November program ideas include a Christmas challenge, backbrace bag program, and Quiltfest National Teacher class 
demo.  The Christmas party is December 1, and a committee is needed.  Indigo challenge is due at the September 
meeting.  Projects should be brought to the meeting for show and tell.

New Business:
Membership dues are due in September.  Dues remain at $20.
Capital Quilter’s Quiltfest takes place November 4 through 6th.  Michele will bring class samples and registration 
information.

Announcements:
Hebron Quilt Show is this weekend, September 9-11.
Hazen Quilt Show is this weekend September 10-11.

No other business.  Meeting adjouned.                                                                                     Submitted by Sandi Washek


